

Greetings from Loreto Mexico...







The weekend began baptizing already new believers...



After the morning baptism, we all (50+) had lunch...

News from Don & Lorraine - October 7, 2019

Within days of our return to Loreto, we were busy organizing and preparing for the coming outreaches... And this weekend was just one more example of how much we have to be thankful for, and how much praise is owed to our wonderful Savior and Lord — over 80 people prayed to receive Jesus Christ as their Savior. Great News! Praise the Lord!

Less than a year ago Pastor Hermilo and his wife Eli arrived in Loreto after having planted and pastored a very large church in Cabo San Lucas, and sending out missionary/pastors to also start new churches. They have not had it easy here — Loreto, while a beautiful place, requires many spiritual battles to be fought and won to plant a new church... So Mexican Medical decided to put together a team consisting of some of their missionaries, staff and other Mexican nationals wanting to serve the Lord full-time..., and the church that sent Pastor Hermilo and Eli to Loreto also organized a team of about 25 people, from the various churches Pastor Hermilo and Eli helped start... So we had a great team of over 50 people here in Loreto. Much prayer was conducted by everyone, especially the older women. The team put on one of our evangelistic Health Fairs and about 300 people attended... It was hot (about 90°F), tiring, and exciting...!

Later this month we will have our 'Mexican' team going into the La Paz Prison again, and we would appreciate your prayers for this too — October 24-26...

The Lord is answering your prayers—many people are accepting the Lord, and new churches are being planted — in Loreto and in the La Paz Prison...

On another note: my first book — <u>my autobiography</u> that was published in June, will again be offered <u>FREE</u> on October 14— <u>to receive your copy click here</u>. To obtain information about this book and others I am writing, please go to:

Donald-G-Karsgaard.com

Thank you again for your prayers for us and all the ministries we're involved in.

We continually praise the Lord for your partnership!

Don & Lorraine



After enjoying lunch together, we set up all of our Health Fair stations in a park/basketball court located in one of the new areas in Loreto...





Greetings from Loreto Mexico...





While people had their blood pressure & blood sugar readings taken, or waiting to see the doctor—people were sharing the Gospel with them...



The love of Jesus is demonstrated & appreciated: Dr. Avila consults with a patient, while dentistry, hair cutting & foot care are all happening...



Geraldo uses the Gospel of John as he give out glasses, while children are taught how to brush teeth, wash hands, rehydration and a Bible story...



All of this taking place as the older women prayed all day long...

There was singing, worship and praise taking place as well...

The Gospel was preached, the love of Jesus was expressed and felt, and the message of salvation was received...



Don & Lorraine Karsgaard

Serving in and around Loreto, BCS, Mexico with: Mexican Medical Ministries AND P. & S. Ministries Society Email: loreto.ministries@gmail.com

Gifts for support and ministry should be sent to either of the following offices, and a corresponding tax receipt will be issued.

CHIMP - Charities Impact Foundation Suite 1250 - 1500 West Georgia Street Vancouver, B. C., Canada V6G 2Z6

"for Don & Lorraine Karsgaard Giving Group"

MEXICAN MEDICAL MINISTRIES 7850 Lester Avenue Lemon Grove, CA, USA 91945-1821 * Please include a note stating —

* Please include a note stating -"to support Don & Lorraine Karsgaard"